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Report on the Farewell Party 

Date: 04/10/2024 

Venue: The Oxford College of Arts   

On 4/10/2024, BA department organised a memorable farewell party for the outgoing Batch.The event 
was a blend of nostalgia, fun, and celebration, aimed at commemorating the journey of the graduating 
batch while giving them a warm send-off. The event saw enthusiastic participation from students, 
teachers, and staff, who came together to make this occasion truly special. 

The farewell party was hosted by Miss.Misbah, from 3rd year BA and Miss.Shivani from, 2nd year BA 

The party began by lighting candles, then moved towards the cultural events.. 

1. Cultural Performances: 

The juniors presented a series of performances, including dances and musical acts, showcasing their 
talents and expressing gratitude. The audience particularly enjoyed a skit that humorously depicted life in 
The Oxford College of Arts, capturing the essence of the  

2. Speech by the Graduating Batch: 

Selected representatives from the graduating batch shared heartfelt speeches, reminiscing about their time 
spent at The Oxford College of Arts and expressing gratitude towards the faculty and peers. The speeches 
were a blend of humour, nostalgia, and heartfelt emotion, often leaving the audience misty-eyed. 

3. Award Ceremony: 

To add a few more memories to the event, an award ceremony was held where the outgoing batch was 
awarded by the principal. This light-hearted segment added joy to the event.  

At the end there was a cake cutting ceremony.  

The farewell party was a memorable occasion 
that allowed the graduating students to cherish 
their last moments together. It was a fitting 
end to their journey at The Oxford College Of 
Arts,  leaving them with fond memories. The 
event reflected the unity and camaraderie that 
defines the Oxford family. The party was a 
success, leaving both the juniors and the 
outgoing batch with a sense of fulfilment and 
excitement for the future. 

 

 


